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EVPL hosting a variety of TeenTober programs 

Evansville, IN, October 1, 2021 – This October, the Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library is 
participating in the nation-wide initiative, TeenTober, by hosting several programs. 

TeenTober strives to raise awareness of the importance of year-round teen services and 
connect local teens with resources and materials provided by EVPL that will help them 
develop new skills and fuel their passions.  

“We are committed to providing the teenagers of our community the materials, 
resources, and services they need to discover interests and explore their wonder,” said 
EVPL CEO-Director Scott Kinney. “TeenTober is another opportunity to highlight the 
depth of support we can provide.” 

For a full list of activities and more information about TeenTober, visit evpl.org. 

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a 
century. With eight locations throughout Vanderburgh County, immediate access to 
hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your 
library. For more information, visit evpl.org.  
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